

15 HOME NEWS ROW NEW BRUNSWICK, NJ 08901 (732) 846-8500 FAX (732) 846-9795

Dear Board Members:

My name is Gregory Gallo and I am the General Manager for Southeastern Plastics, a Sigma Group Company. Sigma produces blown film plastic products for a multitude of industries, nationally we have 42 facilities supplying a diverse selection of specialty items covering virtually every film packaging need. Our commitment to quality and an ongoing program of product development and expansion guarantees that Southeastern & The Sigma Group will meet the growing domestic packaging needs for many years to come. Our professional sales team prides itself on service to our customers and commitment to continued growth. Sigma carries a full line of eco-friendly products and uses millions of pounds of recycled plastics a month. To continue our exceptional service and environmental commitment, we believe it is time that the State transition to a new approach to secure ongoing success for New Jersey businesses. I am aware of the proposed New Jersey Energy Master plan and I write to you today to express my support and urge your swift approval of this plan. The proposed plan will help position New Jersey to be more successful in the future, with a focus on energy efficient and environmental considerations that are much needed.

I also consider the utilities of the state to be best positioned to facilitate, oversee and implement the program to the best of its ability. The utilities are in a unique position that the state should leverage to maximize the rate of return and long term benefits of the proposal. The efficiency of our business has a direct impact on costs we incur, and costs to our customers. By promoting a higher standard for efficiency throughout the state and promoting programs such as PSE&G's Clean Energy Future filling emphasizing energy efficiency and creating a higher level of access., the residents and businesses of New Jersey have a lot of opportunity to benefit.

On behalf of Southeastern Plastics, a Sigma Company, I encourage you to approve of the Energy Master Plan and charge the utilities with the management of the program to best serve the evolving needs of New Jersey.

Thank your

Greg Gallo – Géneral Manager/Sigma Group